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November 24, 2015 

 

Jeffrey K. Larsen 

Vice President, Regulation 

Rocky Mountain Power 

1407 W. North Temple, Suite 310 

Salt Lake City, UT  84116 

 

 Re: Amendments to R746-100-3 

 

Mr. Larsen, 

 

We are writing in response to your letter of October 1 related to our proposed amendments to 

R746-100-3. We appreciate your recognition that those amendments, made effective last month, 

were intended to create a more streamlined and efficient filing process. 

 

You made some additional suggestions related to our filing requirements. We want to express 

our commitment to appropriate regulations, which includes a pledge not to impose unnecessary 

or bureaucratic filing conditions. Additionally, we take seriously our obligation to give each 

filing its due review and evaluation. Balancing both goals with existing funding and staffing 

levels is a crucial objective for us. 

 

We have initiated two processes we plan to complete during calendar year 2016 to improve the 

usefulness of our internal and external electronic databases. We hope those improvements will 

allow us to further pursue our shared goals for an efficient filing process. We intend to keep open 

the lines of communication with all interested parties as we pursue these objectives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Thad LeVar, Chair 

      /s/ David R. Clark, Commissioner 

      /s/ Jordan A. White, Commissioner 
      DW#270678 

 

 cc: Bob Lively, Utah Regulatory Affairs Manager 

  Rocky Mountain Power 


